
 

8/18/14 
 
ATTN: Charlie Stevens 
Rifle Water Protection District 
200 Railroad Av.  
Rifle, CO. 81650 
 
RE: WPX Energy Rocky Mountain, LLC 

Accordance to COGCC Rule 317b Section d (6)  
Notification of disturbance within 15 miles of public water systems. 
Location # RU 14-6 

 
Mr. Stevens, 
 
WPX Energy is required by the current COGCC regulations (2009) to provide 
notification to public water supply systems within 15 miles downstream of DCPS 
(Drilling, Completions, Production and Storage) operations. According to the location of 
the 317b areas specified by the COGCC,  your water intake is located within a 15 
stream/river miles distance downstream of activities required to be reported under 
these COGCC regulations. 
 
This is official notification that surface disturbance will occur within a COGCC 
designated 317b area upstream from the city’s public water intake system. Current 
contact information has been acquired for the personnel in charge of the public water 
intake and they will be notified in the case of a potential impact to the water intake 
system. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 970 623-8934.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kent Rider 
Environmental Supervisor 
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